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Printers Across America Score Big
With GPO Partnership
Government Printing Office Releases Top 10 Printers
for First Half of 2005
WASHINGTON, D.C.—The U.S. Government Printing Office has released the top ten private
sector printers it has worked with in the first six months of the year to meet the government’s
information and printing needs.  The GPO produces key Congressional and security and intelligent
documents in-house, and contracts out the majority of other printing and publishing requirements to
private sector printers across the country. 

“This successful partnership between the GPO and the printing industry is a model of how the
Federal Government and the private sector can work together for the benefit of the public,” said Jim
Bradley, Managing Director of Customer Services.  “It’s a win-win for everyone as GPO is able to
meet the printing and information requirements of the Government in a cost-effective manner for
the taxpayer, and printers have an opportunity for added revenue.”

GPO works with private sector printing establishments from every corner of the country, providing
thousands of companies the opportunity to do business with the Federal Government.  These
vendors provide the full range of printing and publishing services needed to fulfill the 600 to 1,000
print-related contracts the GPO procures daily.

GPO’s Top Ten printers from January 1 to June 30, 2005 by Dollar Value are:
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For a list of GPO’s top 50 printers please visit:  www.gpo.gov.

It is now easier than ever for private sector printers to participate in GPO’s purchasing program. 
Printers and other contractors may register online at www.contractorconnect.gpo.gov by simply
clicking on “New Online Registration for GPO Contractors.” Bidding opportunities and information
on how to do business with the GPO are also available at this site.

The GPO’s core mission is to ensure that the American public has access to government
information.  The GPO is the Federal Government’s primary centralized resource for gathering,
cataloging, producing, providing, authenticating, and preserving published U.S. Government
information in all its forms.  GPO is responsible for the production and distribution of information
products and services for all three branches of the Federal Government.  In addition to publication
sales, GPO makes government information available at no cost to the public through GPO Access
(www.gpoaccess.gov), and through partnerships with more than 1,250 libraries nationwide
participating in the Federal Depository Library Program.

For more information about the GPO, please visit www.gpo.gov.
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